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2016-17 Achievements



History and Heritage



Vietnam Veterans



Future Directions

• Additional funds for the Shrine of Remembrance

• Government responds to Victorian Veteran Sector Study Report  

• Heritage and History Strategy to safeguard our wartime legacy for 

future generations

• Veterans will be included in new whole of government initiatives 

announced in the 2017-18 Budget



Veteran Public Sector Employment Strategy 

• $900,000 over four years (BP3, p102) from 2017-18 to 2020-21 is allocated to deliver 
the Public Sector Veterans Employment Strategy and explore options for a Victorian 
specific online platform that will assist veterans to access the services they need.

• The Strategy will ensure that we better recognise and capitalise on the valuable skills 
of our ex-service personnel.

• The Victorian Government is also developing a Transitioning to Victoria information 
pack to ensure information about vocational opportunities, training and other state 
based services is available for ADF personnel who are separating from the military and 
relocating to Victoria.


